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This bill is so far over-reaching.  It's absolutely ridiculous.  It seems that this beautiful 

state is being overrun by liberals who want control of basically everything.  If you 

control the water, you control the people.  Likely that is what the Governor's office is 

attempting to achieve. 

 

This bill is way too restrictive on any further development, way too restrictive on 

private property owners, and is also an invasion of private property owners.  Fines, 

compliance, more rules and regulations are not working for the people of this state. 

You are trying to destroy such a beautiful state to live in. Stop this nonsense and turn 

around and start working for the people you represent instead of oppressing the 

people you are suppose to represent. 

 


